
------------From: Brady Roque 
Sent: Wednesday, September 18, 2024 7:30 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: [EXTERNAL MESSAGE] July 31, 2024 - Bank-Fintech Arrangements Involving Banking 

Products and SeNices Distributed to Consumers and Businesses; Comment Request 
(RIN 3064-ZA43) 

I'm a Votta customer affected by the Synapse/Evolve account freeze situation. Since May, I've been 
unable to access my - savings through no fault. 

As a diligent saver, I chose Votta to maximize returns on my hard-earned money. I would never have 
entrusted my funds to a non-FDIC-insured institution. 

We were assured of our money's safety, mine was to buy a house, since I needed a bigger place for my 
family 

We deserve assistance similar to previous bank bailouts, regardless of the bank's operational status. 
Fintech companies must be held accountable, starting with fully compensating all affected end-users. 

Brady Roque 
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